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Carolyn Lotawa and Lindsay Mawdsley at Frontier OT Consulting have an association
with SNAG that dates back to April 2011.

Carolyn and Lindsay are Pediatric Occupational Therapists and recognised that the SNAG
program had the potential to work well with children who have motor and cognitive
processing difficulties.

The colour coding, tactile cues, varied equipment and easily graded activities used in
SNAG adapted well to being used within the Mate’s Place holiday program that Carolyn
and Lindsay run.

The SNAG management team have subsequently undergone training provided by Frontier
OT Consulting. This workshop focused on children experiencing developmental delays,
Autistic Spectrum disorders and sensory processing difficulties and how the SNAG
program and equipment could be adapted to ensure the leaders maximised each child’s
participation.

We believe that the SNAG program has huge potential to allow children with disabilities
to participate in mainstream sport.
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